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Available. Add to Wish List. This module sets rpm limits based on slew rate rpm acceleration or
based on time since launch. All of this is programmed seamlessly in MSD View. The ARC
module stands for Advanced RPM Control, it basically allows your race car to remain
consistent, pass after pass, controlling your engines rpm curve during a pass. This helps you
get down the track quicker and far more consistent. By using the MSD View software we can
control the rpm down to a hundredth of a second and control the driveshaft speed for maximum
traction. We can also pull out timing for a split second should we encounter tire slip. Set 3
different timing Retard curves and a Rev Limit Curve to control wheelspin. Pro-Mag Frequently
Asked Questions. Get these from Racepak. Limited 1 Year Warranty: See Details. Some parts
are not legal for use in California or other states with similar regulations. Your question might
be answered by sellers, manufacturers, or customers who bought this product. Please make
sure that you are posting in the form of a question. Please enter a question. Each kit is within a
1, RPM range. For example, the PN is supplied with: 3,, 3,, 3,, 3,, 3, modules. Skip to main
content. You can return the item for any reason in new and unused condition: no shipping
charges Learn more about free returns. How to return the item? Go to your orders and start the
return Select the return method Ship it! Fastest delivery: Saturday, Feb 27 Order within 4 hrs
and 8 mins Details. Only 3 left in stock - order soon. Qty: 1 2 3 Qty: 1. Add to Cart. Secure
transaction. Your transaction is secure. We work hard to protect your security and privacy. Our
payment security system encrypts your information during transmission. Learn more. Ships
from Amazon. Ships from. Sold by. Include Add a Protection Plan:. Plan starts on the date of
purchase. Product breakdowns and malfunctions are covered after manufacturer's warranty. No
additional costs for repairs - parts, labor, and shipping are all included. Cancel anytime, full
refund in the first 30 days. Allstate Protection Plans serviced by SquareTrade, an Allstate
company are only valid for new or Amazon certified refurbished products purchased at Amazon
in the last 30 days. Add No Thanks. Coverage for mechanical breakdowns begins after the
manufacturer's warranty expires. Fully transferable if bought as a gift. Not valid on auto parts
purchased for commercial use. Visit assurantclaims. To cancel, visit "Your Orders" on Amazon.
Add a gift receipt for easy returns. Loading recommendations for you. Adding to Cart Added to
Cart. Not Added. Item is in your Cart. View Cart Proceed to checkout. We do not have any
recommendations at this time. Image Unavailable Image not available for Color:. Brand: MSD.
This fits your. Frequently bought together. Add all three to Cart Add all three to List. These
items are shipped from and sold by different sellers. Show details. Ships from and sold by
Amazon. FREE Shipping. Customers who viewed this item also viewed. Page 1 of 1 Start over
Page 1 of 1. Previous page. Next page. What other items do customers buy after viewing this
item? Compare with similar items. Register a free business account. Have a question? There
was a problem completing your request. Please try your search again later. Product information
Technical Details. Click here to make a request to customer service. Would you like to tell us
about a lower price? Customers who bought this item also bought. See questions and answers.
Customer reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how
recent a review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to
verify trustworthiness. Top reviews Most recent Top reviews. Top reviews from the United
States. There was a problem filtering reviews right now. Please try again later. Verified
Purchase. I have since bought a second pack of higher rpm chips. They work. See all reviews.
Pages with related products. There's a problem loading this menu right now. Learn more about
Amazon Prime. Get free delivery with Amazon Prime. Back to top. Get to Know Us. Amazon
Payment Products. English Choose a language for shopping. Heintz Sales-Heintz Brothers
Automotive. Amazon Music Stream millions of songs. Amazon Advertising Find, attract, and
engage customers. Amazon Drive Cloud storage from Amazon. Alexa Actionable Analytics for
the Web. Sell on Amazon Start a Selling Account. AmazonGlobal Ship Orders Internationally.
Amazon Rapids Fun stories for kids on the go. ComiXology Thousands of Digital Comics.
DPReview Digital Photography. East Dane Designer Men's Fashion. Shopbop Designer Fashion
Brands. Deals and Shenanigans. Ring Smart Home Security Systems. PillPack Pharmacy
Simplified. Amazon Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it
on, trade it in, give it a second life. They have a product catalog that covers a vehicles complete
ignition systems and also offer EFI solutions. If you are unsure whether this part will fit your

vehicle, please contact us before purchasing. We accept all major credit cards and PayPal. The
Sparktec Motorsports eBay Store requires immediate payment. Sales Tax: We are required to
collect sales tax whenever applicable in accordance with marketplace facilitator laws. Orders
will ship the same day or the following business day. Any address outside of the contiguous
United States, please contact Sparktec Motorsports for a shipping quote. Processing begins as
soon as an order has been placed, therefore we cannot change, cancel or modify orders once
they have been confirmed. To return any unwanted items, please review our return policy for
return and exchange instructions. Delivery Time: Once your order ships, please allow an
additional business days for delivery. Tracking information will be provided to you within 24
hours of shipping out. Because our products ship from warehouses and manufacturers across
the US, exact shipping method and times will vary by item. Most e-mails are answered within 24
hours, including weekends and holidays. Returns: Sparktec Motorsports' eBay Store allows
returns of any item, in new and unused condition with original packaging, within days of
receiving the item for a refund or exchange. Absolutely NO returns or exchanges allowed on
products that have been used, installed, mounted, or missing components. All returns must be
accompanied by a Return Merchandise Authorization RMA number which can be obtained by
contacting us. Please contact us in the event you're not satisfied with your purchase as we are
more than happy to work with you to ensure a positive experience. Seller assumes all
responsibility for this listing. Shipping and handling This item will ship to Ukraine , but the
seller has not specified shipping options. Contact the seller - opens in a new window or tab and
request a shipping method to your location. Shipping cost cannot be calculated. Please enter a
valid ZIP Code. This item will be shipped through the Global Shipping Program and includes
international tracking. Please enter a number less than or equal to 5. Select a valid country.
Please enter 5 or 9 numbers for the ZIP Code. Delivery times may vary, especially during peak
periods. Domestic handling time Will usually ship within 1 business day of receiving cleared
payment. Taxes Taxes may be applicable at checkout. Learn more Return policy After receiving
the item, contact seller within Return shipping 30 days Buyer pays for return shipping Payment
details Payment methods Ratings and Reviews Write a review 5. Verified purchase: Yes
Condition: new Sold by: 02starrider. Skip to main content. Email to friends Share on Facebook opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on
Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add to Watchlist. People who viewed this item also
viewed. Showing Slide 1 of 1 - Carousel. Check if this part fits your vehicle. Contact the seller.
Picture Information. Mouse over to Zoom - Click to enlarge. Trusted seller, fast shipping, and
easy returns. Learn more - Top Rated Plus - opens in new window or tab. Get the item you
ordered or get your money back. Learn more - eBay Money Back Guarantee - opens in new
window or tab. Seller information sparktecmotors Contact seller. Visit store. See other items
More See all. Item Information Condition:. Sign in to check out Check out as guest. Add to
Watchlist Remove from watch list. Watch list is full. Longtime Member. Fast and safe Shipping.
This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For additional information, see the
Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab. Item location:.
United States, United States. Ships to:. United States and many other countries See details. For
additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new
window or tab This amount includes applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other
fees. Estimated between Wed. Any international shipping and import charges are paid in part to
Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab International shipping and import
charges paid to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any international
shipping and import charges are paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new
window or tab Any international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More opens in a new window or tab. Sponsored items from this seller. Showing Slide 1 of 2 Carousel. Report item - opens in a new window or tab. This translation tool is for your
convenience only. The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed.
Note: The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed. Sparktec
Motors sparktecmotors Search within store. Shipping and handling. This item will ship to
Ukraine , but the seller has not specified shipping options. No additional import charges at
delivery! Learn more - opens in a new window or tab. There are 5 items available. Domestic
handling time. Taxes may be applicable at checkout. Learn more. Return policy. Payment
details. Payment methods. Ratings and Reviews Write a review. Most relevant reviews. X
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. Select Vehicle. Part Add to Buildlist. Click to Login. GTIN Code:. Ground shipping only in the
contiguous US. Related Products. More Like This. View All Rev Limiters. Looking for an easy
performance upgrade to your ignition system? MSD's line of Ignition Control Boxes offer
extreme improvements to drivability and high rpm applications. Here's a look at the differences
between the 6 series line-up. Pat talks about our red solid core spark plug wire and rajah ends.
Ignition Upgrades. Want to upgrade the HEI your old motor came with? Here is some advice!
Jeff demonstrates how to install the front runner drive system by Vintage Air in his Chevelle
project car all while maintaining a simple, factory fresh look. Ensure you are getting the best
performance out of your ignition system. One Wire Alternator Conversion. Check out our one
wire alternator conversion guide. We cover GM 1 wire alternator wiring as well as Ford and
Chevy. Learn about pulley ratio and charging too! You May Also Like.

